BoendeInfo

English

You can find an English version of this document at https://lundenisollentuna.se/boendeinfo

Improve plantings

A section of the plantations in front of the high-rise building was partially destroyed for several years then in connection with the stem changes. We have now ordered work from MK Garden that they should improve the planning and beautify our outdoor environment.

Results from the Extraordinary General Meeting in March

In March, the association held an extra general meeting to vote if we can update the statutes and in this way be able to hire auditing firms that are experts on tenant-owner associations. The AGM voted in favor of the proposal, and we will make a decision confirming this at the Annual General Meeting in June.

Five-year inspection strain change

As you have seen in a separate mailing, we have begun the work of inspection before the end of the warranty period for the tribe change five years ago. It is important that you are at home and can let inspectors in so that the work goes quickly and smoothly, alternatively leaving the key in the tube in the door. Inspections begin 14 May. See separate information letter.

Garbage and cardboard in the garbage room

In recent weeks, the garbage room has become increasingly cluttered. Therefore, we remind that bulky rubbish such as crockery, frying pans and shoes must not be left in the rubbish room. You can, for example, throw things at it the mobile recycling center that stops at Silverdals Kapell once a month. See schedule for https://www.seom.se/mobil-avc. Secondly, there has been a lot of cardboard waste lately months. We will therefore provide an extra waste bin for paper packaging. Hopefully it gets a little nicer then.

with kind regards, The Board BRF Lunden Gunnar Fernström, Jan Olivecrona, Ludvig Hult, Agneta Christiernsson, Filip Hiden, Husein Velic, Christian Bertvall